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17th March 2020 

Dear Parents & Carers 

 

CORONAVIRUS UPDATE 

We are following the advice from the NHS, the Department of Education and Public Health England. At the 

moment their advice is to stay open but it may well be that they decide to close schools for a period of time. We 

will let you know if the school does close.  

In the meantime, with this in mind, we are preparing a work pack for children and we will send these packs 

home as soon as possible this week. Please keep the packs at home. You will not need to use them unless we 

actually close. We would also ask that pupils read for at least 20 minutes per day. If school continues to be closed 

after the Easter holidays more work will be uploaded onto the school website. In addition to this, children are 

encouraged to access age appropriate learning resources online (please see separate letter/ list of websites you can 

access).  

If your child is already off school and in isolation and you would like a pack to be delivered, please contact the 

school office and we will deliver them as soon as possible.  

 

As government guidelines are changing day by day please see https://www.gov.uk/coronavirus for the latest 

updates on COVID19. If we do ever close, we will use all communication tools available to stay in touch. 

 

Thank you for your understanding and for working with us in these challenging times. 

 

 

 

Miss Nicholls 

Headteacher  


